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N E W S L E T T E R— 11th March 2022 

 

Changes to Covid-19 Isolation Guidance 

From 24th February, the Government removed the legal       

requirement to self-isolate following a positive test. Adults and  

children who test positive will continue to be advised to stay at 

home and avoid contact with other people. After 5 days, they 

may choose to take a Lateral Flow Device (LFD) followed by     

another the next day - if both are negative, and they do not have a 

temperature, they can safely return to their normal routine. Those 

who test positive should avoid contact with anyone in an at risk 

group, including if they live in the same household. Please click 

the link to view the updated government guidance here.  
 
 

 

PHA Easter Bingo 

Easter Bingo takes place on Thursday 31st March, opening at 

5.30pm, eyes down at 6.00pm. Tickets are £5 and include the cost 

of entrance, a bingo book, a bingo dabber & Irish Lottery. Please 

send a handwritten request for tickets in a sealed envelope for 

your tickets, which MUST be bought in advance. Please mark your  

envelope “PHA Bingo”. We would really appreciate donations of 

Easter eggs to be used as prizes on the evening, to be donated to 

school from now on. We would welcome donations of cakes on 

Thursday 31st March. Thank you.  

 
End of Term—Friday 1st April  

Please note that school will close for the Easter Holidays on Friday 

1st April at the earlier time of 2pm. School will re-open on 

Tuesday 19th April.  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 18th March—Comic Relief 

Wednesday 23rd March—Parents Evening 

Thursday 31st March—PHA Easter Bingo 

Friday 1st April—School finishes at 2pm 

Monday 4th April to Monday 18th April—Easter Holidays  

Tuesday 19th April—School re-opens 

Monday 2nd May—May Day bank holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Justice” 

‘Learn to do right. Seek justice’ 

Isaiah 1.17 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Comic Relief 

Children are invited to attend school on Friday 

18th March dressed in their own clothes in return 

for a donation to support this worthy cause.  Any 

donations should be brought in on the day of children wearing 

their own clothes. 
 

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who attended our book fair this week 

and helped us promote reading for enjoyment. With every book 

bought at the fair, school has received rewards to buy new 

books for our classes and library which totals £783.09. Again a 

huge thank you to everyone who supported this event.  
 

 

Parents Evening—Wednesday 23rd March 

Parents are invited to attend our spring term parents evening 

on Wednesday 23rd March between 4:15pm and 7:15pm.   

Parents will have the opportunity to meet with their child’s 

teacher and view work. Appointment request slips have come 

home with the children this week. Please can all requests be 

returned to school no later than 9am on Friday 18th March.  

 

Tower Wood  

We are still accepting payments for 

the Year 6 Tower Wood residential 

holiday in June. Please ensure that 

your payment card accompanies all 

payments (cheques preferred, made  

payable to ‘L.C.C’). Thank you.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts

